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Welcome 
YOU might notice a slight change in the format of this edition of Minister’s Mailing. Not because of any 

desire to make changes but because the hard drive that holds our previous mailings has broken and the minister 

has ‘lost’ a lot of the data he has been keeping. However, this gives a lesson to ensure we back up what we 

have on our computers and provides an opportunity to add a fresh look to our publications. 

 

One of the changes is the URC logo at the top of the page. For the past six months, the URC's design team has 

been working to make the denomination's visual identity more positive, striking and adaptable. And the result 

is the fresh, new logo. More about this can be found by clicking here. 

 

Landsker Link 
THE next edition of the Landsker Link will be out at the beginning of August. Churches are reminded to 

submit their contributions by 20 July. If you have your pulpit rota 

ready, please could you pass on at your convenience as this takes 

time to get right.  

Church Secretaries must ensure that a copy of the Link is given to 

all our listed members and friends as this is one way of keeping in 

touch with those that cannot make it to our services. 

 

Sea Sunday 
THE Sea Sunday Service will be held on Canton Green on the 

shore at Nolton Haven at 4pm on 10th July. Please bring a chair. 

Pastorate members should note that Nolton Haven will not be 

holding a morning service on this day. 

 

Cream Tea 
A FURTHER reminder that Tiers Cross are holding their 

cream tea on Saturday 9th July. Tea on the table at 2.30pm. 

 

Pastorate Musical 
THANKS to the efforts of Shirley Williams, a small group 

have come together to be part of the musical that tells the 

story of the founder of the Sunday School, Robert Raikes. 

There are still places and roles that need to be filed, 

especially from younger members, so if you know someone 

who can help or want to get involved yourself, speak with 

Shirley. 

 

Church Anniversary 
NOLTON HAVEN are holding their anniversary service on 

24th July. Details are on the attached ‘flyer’. Please note the 

start time of 2.30pm. 

 

Heaven and earth will pass away, 

but my words will never pass away 
Mat 24:35 

 

http://www.urc.org.uk/media-news/2047-united-reformed-church-releases-refreshed-logo.html

